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18th October 2017	

Dear Parent/Carer

To ensure we hold accurate and up to date details of your child, please find attached an annual data collection form for your completion. Please complete both sides and return the form to your child’s class teacher no later than Friday 20th October.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
David Sansom
Headteacher

 [image: C:\Users\lucy.brooks\AppData\Local\Microsoft\Windows\Temporary Internet Files\Content.Outlook\2JZA4F33\HighRes_River Bank Logo_Full (3).jpg]


18th October 2017	

Dear Parent/Carer

To ensure we hold accurate and up to date details of your child, please find attached an annual data collection form for your completion. Please complete both sides and return the form to your child’s class teacher no later than Friday 20th October.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
[image: ]
David Sansom
[bookmark: _GoBack]Headteacher

River Bank Primary School, Bath Road, Luton LU3 1ES
Telephone: 01582 531860    Email: info@riverbankprimary.org    Web: www.riverbankprimary.org
Active Education Academy Trust is a charitable company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales Registered Office:  Wigmore Hall, Eaton Green Road, Luton LU2 9JB
Registered Company Number: 07650619 (England and Wales)


image2.emf

image3.jpeg
INSPIBE . EMPOWER - ACIHIEVE




